Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Barry Rohweder <barryris@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2021 3:03 PM
To: Vang, Mai (Cl-StPaul); nathan erickson
Subject: 1033 Galtier St

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Hi Mai,
We have entered into a purchase agreement with Phillip Schloss, the owner of the property listed above. Itis
our hope to purchase and rehab.

| understand that there was a hearing yesterday to discuss demolition and that the city recommends to do so
and that now, this must go before the city council on February 24.

Please let me know what we can do to prevent the demolition and to be able to purchase the property.
Regards,

Barry Rohweder
cc: Nathan Erickson



